

Field Address

Apartado 57
19200 Azuqueca de H
SPAIN
Phone & Fax
011-34-949-27-3831
E-mail Address
alsanchez@compuserve.com

Sending Church

Trinity Baptist Church P.O. Box 1236 Wilson, NC 27894 Phone # 252-291-0303 Pastor Robert Winstead

Mission Agency



World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions P.O. Box 725 Kings Mountain, NC 28086

> Phone # 704-730-1440 Fax # 704-730-1479 E-mail Address info@wwntbm.com

"Finally, brethren, PRAY FOR US, that the word of the Lord may have free course, and be glorified, even as it is with you" (2 Thessalonians 3:1)

The Sanchez Family

Reaching Spain for the Glory of God!

May 2007

Dear Pastor,

Months are passing by so quickly. As we usually say, "Time flies." Have you tried to count the days that you have left until you're 80 years old? I challenge you to count them. You will be surprised how few days you have left. By numbering our days, we will become wiser in the use of the time God has given us. Someone has said, "The thing for what we will be more sorrowful when we get to heaven will be to see how little we have done for Him while we were in this earth." May God teach us this kind of wisdom that we may apply it to our hearts today.

Of these two last months we have not too much to say. The main thing is that we have started to work in these nine little towns for which we were praying for so long. Please, remember the names of these cities in your prayers. They are, Meco, Valdeavero, Villanueva de la Torre, Torrejon del Rey, Valdeaveruelo, Valbueno, Cabanillas, Quer and Alovera.

We have printed 40,000 tracts that I wrote, and also 20,000 question-naires ready to be put in the many mailboxes. So far, four persons have already answered. The first contact was a lady who is already saved and wanted to know about us. She is attending a New Evangelical-charismatic church. The second contact is also a lady from Colombia. She is a Jesus Only. Both ladies contacted us by phone. Yesterday; a Romanian lady filled up the questionnaire and mailed it to us. Today we have received another questionnaire answered. We will give them a Bible and will try to start a Bible study with them. Through that questionnaire we see that one of the ladies attends an Orthodox Church, but she



does not know if she is going to heaven. To the question, "Would you like to know what the Bible says about being sure of your destiny?" She said, "YES!" Praise the Lord we have found one person that seems to be interested!

Pray for these ladies, their name are, Elena Ciocoiu, and Natividad Mansilla.



These two pictures below are the two tracts we wrote. The blue one is "Paz...?" which means "PEACE...?" It reveals that this world is claiming for peace, but real peace only may come through the Lord Jesus Christ. The second tract is "Qué Cree Usted?" Which means, "What do you believe?" It deals with all the changes that this world is suffering and contrasting the events with the Bible. We end the tract saying, "There is not hope for this world, but there is hope for you!"



We have attended two invitations to preach in Valencia (March), and Barcelona (April). We have also started a married couples' get together once a month.

Again, we express our gratitude for all your prayers and financial support that you so faithfully give us. May God bless you for that!

The Sanchez Family Your missionaries in Spain.